
Witches Falls Cottages Newsletter - March 2008 
 
"Double Celebrations" 
 
We are celebrating twice over this month!! 
 
Firstly, Tamborine Mountain National Park is celebrating its 100th 
birthday! The Witches Falls section, right next door, was the first National 
Park declared in Queensland on the 28 March 1908 and the third in the 
world. Happy Birthday Tamborine Mountain! 
 
Secondly our renovations are now totally complete and what a difference 
you will notice on your return! 
 
Each cottage has a private courtyard with covered BBQ area - perfect for 
that romantic moonlight dinner under the stars. And then there's the new 
bathrooms – the highlight a luxurious double spa featuring your own fern 
wall and full panelled glass wall leading to your own private rain forested 
garden, while above the glass roof lets you once again soak in the 
ambience as the clouds or stars float past you above. 
 
Also we now offer BBQ hampers for dinner and along with our famed 
homemade bread and breakfast sourced from local suppliers we now 
present our luxury Champagne Breakfast for something very special! 
 
We'd love to welcome you back - as a repeat guest we would like to give 
you a complimentary Champagne Breakfast with every 3 Night Booking 
made until the end of April 2008! 
 
Come and celebrate with us!! 
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Kind regards 
Daniela and David




